
 

 
 
 
 
FEDERAL MILITARY RECRUITMENT LAWS 
	
  
Federal laws require local educational agencies (LEAs) to provide military recruiters, upon request, 
with three directory information categories - names, addresses and telephone listings - unless 
parents have advised the LEA that they do not want their secondary student's information disclosed 
to military recruiters. 
  
If you do not want the district to disclose directory information to military recruiters, you must notify 
the CSHHS building principal in writing annually by October 1st. 
  
Please note that schools are only one way in which military recruiters obtain this information. Driver 
licensing and voter registration are other ways for them to get this information. 


